
Sun Feb 7, 2021

06:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

From sprawling acreages in the Tasmanian hinterland and multi million dollar QLD beach homes to heritage farm 
houses in rural WA, the crew has searched far and wide to bring you the best designs Australia has to offer.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Canada & Alaska #3 

This week on Getaway we wind up our Alaskan adventure as we visit Fairbanks and then up to the Arctic Circle and 
the tiny town of Bettles. Then it's time to head into Canada and the spectacular wilderness of the Yukon.  

07:30 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

The Pennsylvania Purchase 

Jenny and Nate want to move with their three children to the rolling farmland outside of the city. Having grown up on 
a farm, Nate is ready to return to his roots and Jenny is on board so long as she can hang on to her creature 
comforts.

08:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

09:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1901 Shingle-Style Victorian 

Brett convinces a son and his mother to restore their beautiful 1901 shingle-style Victorian instead of selling it; the 
house suffers from a 1970s wood panel renovation, but Brett is determined to restore it back to its original glory.

10:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Foster Mom Finds Future Home 

Kaley Eggers is a single foster mom in the process of petitioning to adopt her young foster son. She is looking for a 
place to call her own and hopes to find a home that would be an ideal environment to raise kids.

11:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Ship-Shape Shack 

Chase and the team seek to transform a family's 1950s lobster shack into a cabin that will create a lifetime of 
memories for generations to come; they re-imagine the cabin's interior layout, preserve a mural and add an exterior 
widow's walk.

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

A Tale of Two Bathrooms 

A Washington state family faces a tricky house hunt while searching for a larger home in the Los Angeles area; the 
family members quickly jump into renovation projects but immediately see their to-do list grow rapidly.

13:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Southern Italianate Charm 

Ben and Erin Napier get the opportunity to find and restore a home for some long time friends. They're hoping to find 
a historical house with a porch and cosy charm.

14:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Second Chance in Tampa 

Minnesota transplants look for a fresh start with their young son in Tampa, Fla.; she wants a six bedroom fixer upper 
with a pool, but he has his eye on a smaller, move-in ready home with a big yard and no pool.
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Sun Feb 7, 2021

14:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

The Door Debate 

Casey and Catrina don't see eye to eye on some of the design elements but eventually end up with a stunning 
family home complete with custom touches.

15:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Austin Couple Finds Waco Charm 

Matt and Samantha Hardy look to move from Austin to Waco, Texas, and purchase their first house together.

16:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

From sprawling acreages in the Tasmanian hinterland and multi million dollar QLD beach homes to heritage farm 
houses in rural WA, the crew has searched far and wide to bring you the best designs Australia has to offer.

17:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Farther From the Beach in Florida 

A couple who just completed a massive renovation on a beach house in Naples, Fla., decides to look for a place 
farther from the beach with more land; she desperately wants another fixer to put her stamp on, but he's done with 
renovations.
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Sun Feb 7, 2021

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

New Neighbors in Knoxville 

A couple in Knoxville, Tenn., looks for a larger home to grow the family; he likes living in the country and wants a 
new home with a rural setting, but she's tired of having snakes and opossums as neighbours and wants a change.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Fresh Start in Warsaw 

A woman leaves the U.S. and her career in banking to teach English in Warsaw, Poland; she's seeking an 
affordable, centrally-located apartment with outdoor space for her cat.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Make Room for Six in Krakow, Poland 

A couple seizes a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity and moves the family of six to Krakow, Poland; after living hectic 
lives apart in the U.S., they want to spend more time together in a home that has enough room for everyone.

19:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Midcentury Meets 21st Century 

Leanne and Steve take on a dark out-of-date midcentury home in the suburbs of Pittsburgh. The wood panelling is 
dated, the brick tired and the kitchen a hot mess, but the Fords challenge themselves to preserve the homes 
character.

20:30 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES WS G

Fishing Retreat/Tania and Selwyn 

Scott turns a rundown former fishing cabin into stylish vacation retreat.

21:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME WS PG

A Mexican Dream 

David Bromstad takes recent lottery winners on over-the-top house hunts for their new dream homes. Whether they 
win hundreds of thousands or millions, lucky lottery winners everywhere are jumping headfirst into the real estate 
market.

22:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

A Frantic Fiasco 

Tarek and Christina head to Placentia, California to check out a lead on a midcentury property. The home is dated 
but the size and layout is a designer's dream. 

23:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF DALLAS WS M

Of Friends And Frenemies 

These six sophisticated Southern socialites try to climb their way to the top of the city's most exclusive circle. With 
big wallets, big hearts and even bigger drama, these ladies prove why you don't mess with Texas, let alone a 
Housewife.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

00:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Midcentury Meets 21st Century 

Leanne and Steve take on a dark out-of-date midcentury home in the suburbs of Pittsburgh. The wood panelling is 
dated, the brick tired and the kitchen a hot mess, but the Fords challenge themselves to preserve the homes 
character.
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Sun Feb 7, 2021

01:00 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Midcentury Mess Makeover 

In Pittsburgh, PA siblings Leanne and Steve Ford target a dark midcentury home that has been empty for over a 
decade. They transform this funky house into a sleek oasis with mould remediation, plenty of demo and a bridge 
build.

01:30 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING NY Repeat WS M

Co-List or No-List 

When a seller demands Ryan remove his team member from a $25 million Tribeca listing, he hatches a plan with a 
secret twist; Steve lands an opportunity to sell an amazing $18 million SoHo penthouse; Fredrik and Ryan reconnect 
with Luis.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

02:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

03:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

A Frantic Fiasco 

Tarek and Christina head to Placentia, California to check out a lead on a midcentury property. The home is dated 
but the size and layout is a designer's dream. 

04:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

No Risk, No Reward 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a trust sale property in Anaheim, California with an original layout and a dated 
design. 

04:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Canada & Alaska #3 

This week on Getaway we wind up our Alaskan adventure as we visit Fairbanks and then up to the Arctic Circle and 
the tiny town of Bettles. Then it's time to head into Canada and the spectacular wilderness of the Yukon.  

05:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1901 Shingle-Style Victorian 

Brett convinces a son and his mother to restore their beautiful 1901 shingle-style Victorian instead of selling it; the 
house suffers from a 1970s wood panel renovation, but Brett is determined to restore it back to its original glory.
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Mon Feb 8, 2021

06:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

A Mexican Dream 

David Bromstad takes recent lottery winners on over-the-top house hunts for their new dream homes. Whether they 
win hundreds of thousands or millions, lucky lottery winners everywhere are jumping headfirst into the real estate 
market.

06:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Dreaming Big in Boston 

David Bromstad takes recent lottery winners on over-the-top house hunts for their new dream homes. Whether they 
win hundreds of thousands or millions, lucky lottery winners everywhere are jumping headfirst into the real estate 
market.

07:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Southern Italianate Charm 

Ben and Erin Napier get the opportunity to find and restore a home for some long time friends. They're hoping to find 
a historical house with a porch and cosy charm.

08:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

A Frantic Fiasco 

Tarek and Christina head to Placentia, California to check out a lead on a midcentury property. The home is dated 
but the size and layout is a designer's dream. 

08:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

No Risk, No Reward 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a trust sale property in Anaheim, California with an original layout and a dated 
design. 

09:00 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES Repeat WS G

Fishing Retreat/Tania and Selwyn 

Scott turns a rundown former fishing cabin into stylish vacation retreat.

10:00 RAISING HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Savannah 

Carole Calvert has just relocated from New Mexico to Georgia. She's building a low country style home on her son 
and daughter-in-laws property, but only has the money from the sale of her previous home to work with.

11:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Maryland Country Estate 

Maryland foster parents John and Cynthia are looking to continue growing their family. But in addition to their six 
children they have goats and chickens that share their suburban yard. Can they find somewhere big enough for 
eight?

11:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1901 Shingle-Style Victorian 

Brett convinces a son and his mother to restore their beautiful 1901 shingle-style Victorian instead of selling it; the 
house suffers from a 1970s wood panel renovation, but Brett is determined to restore it back to its original glory.

12:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

A Mexican Dream 

David Bromstad takes recent lottery winners on over-the-top house hunts for their new dream homes. Whether they 
win hundreds of thousands or millions, lucky lottery winners everywhere are jumping headfirst into the real estate 
market.
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Mon Feb 8, 2021

13:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Dreaming Big in Boston 

David Bromstad takes recent lottery winners on over-the-top house hunts for their new dream homes. Whether they 
win hundreds of thousands or millions, lucky lottery winners everywhere are jumping headfirst into the real estate 
market.

13:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Midcentury Meets 21st Century 

Leanne and Steve take on a dark out-of-date midcentury home in the suburbs of Pittsburgh. The wood panelling is 
dated, the brick tired and the kitchen a hot mess, but the Fords challenge themselves to preserve the homes 
character.

14:00 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Midcentury Mess Makeover 

In Pittsburgh, PA siblings Leanne and Steve Ford target a dark midcentury home that has been empty for over a 
decade. They transform this funky house into a sleek oasis with mould remediation, plenty of demo and a bridge 
build.

14:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Welcome to The Oslo 

Five new couples arrive at the biggest block ever, The Oslo Hotel, built in 1856. They have just one week to deliver 
a guest bedroom and an ensuite bathroom.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Coming Up Lavender 

A couple and their two boys are leaving Harrisburg, Pennsylvania to live a more fulfilling life on a farm. They set 
their sights on the rolling plains of Hershey, Pennsylvania but is it possible to find a farm to support their growing 
needs?

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Eccentrics in Ohio 

An eccentric couple seeks a unique home in Cincinnati; he needs the house's address to feature the number eight, 
while she fears that houses over 50 years old may be haunted.

17:00 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES Repeat WS G

Fishing Retreat/Tania and Selwyn 

Scott turns a rundown former fishing cabin into stylish vacation retreat.
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Mon Feb 8, 2021

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Manta 

Colorado newlyweds are making a transitional move to Manta, Ecuador, with the intention of moving there 
permanently after his daughters leave the nest, but they disagree about where in town they want to live.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Author Seeks Vintage Charm in Oregon 

An author and her roommate look for a home with two baths in Salem, Ore.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Back to Their California Roots 

A couple wants to move back to Santa Clarita, Calif., to be closer to family; he wants something modern and turnkey 
with no lawn maintenance, while she dreams of taking on a fixer-upper with a big yard for their active son.

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Home In The Heart Of Waco 

Cody and Katie Messerall are raising a young family and are ready to move back to the home of their alma mater in 
Waco Texas. With a total budget of $185,000 they are hoping to find a house with 3-4 bedrooms and a large 
backyard.

21:30 CELEBRITY IOU Captioned Repeat WS PG

A Mom's Renner-vation! 

Actor Jeremy Renner is moving his mother to Los Angeles to be closer to her family; he calls on Drew and Jonathan 
Scott to transform her dated condo into a modern-meets-cozy oasis.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

22:30 FLIPPING VIRGINS WS PG

A Flip Full of Surprises 

A couple is hoping to subsidize the family income with some flipping, but are nervous about using their life savings 
on a single venture; flipping expert Egypt Sherrod warns that a small price tag could come with costly surprises 
down the line.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Manta 

Colorado newlyweds are making a transitional move to Manta, Ecuador, with the intention of moving there 
permanently after his daughters leave the nest, but they disagree about where in town they want to live.
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Mon Feb 8, 2021

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Author Seeks Vintage Charm in Oregon 

An author and her roommate look for a home with two baths in Salem, Ore.

01:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Back to Their California Roots 

A couple wants to move back to Santa Clarita, Calif., to be closer to family; he wants something modern and turnkey 
with no lawn maintenance, while she dreams of taking on a fixer-upper with a big yard for their active son.

01:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

City Wife vs. Suburban Husband 

Newlyweds are on the hunt for a home in Nashville, Tenn.; she wants the downtown experience, while he is looking 
for the peace and quiet of the suburbs.

02:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Home In The Heart Of Waco 

Cody and Katie Messerall are raising a young family and are ready to move back to the home of their alma mater in 
Waco Texas. With a total budget of $185,000 they are hoping to find a house with 3-4 bedrooms and a large 
backyard.

03:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF DALLAS Repeat WS M

Of Friends And Frenemies 

These six sophisticated Southern socialites try to climb their way to the top of the city's most exclusive circle. With 
big wallets, big hearts and even bigger drama, these ladies prove why you don't mess with Texas, let alone a 
Housewife.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

04:00 CELEBRITY IOU Captioned Repeat WS PG

A Mom's Renner-vation! 

Actor Jeremy Renner is moving his mother to Los Angeles to be closer to her family; he calls on Drew and Jonathan 
Scott to transform her dated condo into a modern-meets-cozy oasis.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Coming Up Lavender 

A couple and their two boys are leaving Harrisburg, Pennsylvania to live a more fulfilling life on a farm. They set 
their sights on the rolling plains of Hershey, Pennsylvania but is it possible to find a farm to support their growing 
needs?

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Eccentrics in Ohio 

An eccentric couple seeks a unique home in Cincinnati; he needs the house's address to feature the number eight, 
while she fears that houses over 50 years old may be haunted.
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Tue Feb 9, 2021

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Manta 

Colorado newlyweds are making a transitional move to Manta, Ecuador, with the intention of moving there 
permanently after his daughters leave the nest, but they disagree about where in town they want to live.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Author Seeks Vintage Charm in Oregon 

An author and her roommate look for a home with two baths in Salem, Ore.

07:00 FLIPPING VIRGINS Repeat WS PG

A Flip Full of Surprises 

A couple is hoping to subsidize the family income with some flipping, but are nervous about using their life savings 
on a single venture; flipping expert Egypt Sherrod warns that a small price tag could come with costly surprises 
down the line.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Welcome to The Oslo 

Five new couples arrive at the biggest block ever, The Oslo Hotel, built in 1856. They have just one week to deliver 
a guest bedroom and an ensuite bathroom.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Manta 

Colorado newlyweds are making a transitional move to Manta, Ecuador, with the intention of moving there 
permanently after his daughters leave the nest, but they disagree about where in town they want to live.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Author Seeks Vintage Charm in Oregon 

An author and her roommate look for a home with two baths in Salem, Ore.

11:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Back to Their California Roots 

A couple wants to move back to Santa Clarita, Calif., to be closer to family; he wants something modern and turnkey 
with no lawn maintenance, while she dreams of taking on a fixer-upper with a big yard for their active son.
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Tue Feb 9, 2021

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

City Wife vs. Suburban Husband 

Newlyweds are on the hunt for a home in Nashville, Tenn.; she wants the downtown experience, while he is looking 
for the peace and quiet of the suburbs.

13:00 FLIPPING VIRGINS Repeat WS PG

A Flip Full of Surprises 

A couple is hoping to subsidize the family income with some flipping, but are nervous about using their life savings 
on a single venture; flipping expert Egypt Sherrod warns that a small price tag could come with costly surprises 
down the line.

14:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Home In The Heart Of Waco 

Cody and Katie Messerall are raising a young family and are ready to move back to the home of their alma mater in 
Waco Texas. With a total budget of $185,000 they are hoping to find a house with 3-4 bedrooms and a large 
backyard.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scotty questions whether any team will actually finish their guest bedroom and ensuite this week. The pressure is 
well and truly on. Up for grabs is a game changing safe.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Future North Carolina Farmers 

Despite having no farming experience this Asheville NC family of four is moving to the farm. They're ready to crack 
open the books to learn about crops cows and planting to make their dream come true.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Sisters Know Best in Chicago 

A Chicago buyer looks for a sleek bachelorette pad in the heart of the city; her sisters think she should prioritize an 
outdoor space with a view and a second bedroom for visitors, but she focuses more on an affordable, move-in-ready 
place.

17:00 CELEBRITY IOU Captioned Repeat WS PG

A Mom's Renner-vation! 

Actor Jeremy Renner is moving his mother to Los Angeles to be closer to her family; he calls on Drew and Jonathan 
Scott to transform her dated condo into a modern-meets-cozy oasis.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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Tue Feb 9, 2021

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Los Cabos 

A couple with a multimillion-dollar budget wants the best Los Cabos has to offer for their new Mexican vacation 
home; she pictures a private place to enjoy with their two kids, while he pushes for a rental-friendly property.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

First Condo in Chicago 

A Chicago couple buys their first condo ten years after the wedding.

19:30 ESCAPE TO THE FARM WITH KATE 
HUMBLE WS PG

Kate and Tim gather the sheep for shearing in the summer, but find the price of wool is falling fast. Kate visits a 
nearby honey farm, where she helps the owner remove a nest of bees from a family's home.

Cons.Advice: Themes

20:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU: MAKE DO AND 
MEND Captioned WS G

Dick and Angel meet Natalie and Pete who are keen for some compact camping ideas. Dick constructs a portable 
solar shower that doubles as a kitchen sink; builds a rocket stove for outdoor cooking and Angel creates tyre chairs 
with a rustic rope finish.

21:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID Repeat WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Vail Log Cabin Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

22:30 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Hook, Line and Sinker 

A couple buys a dilapidated cabin in Phillips, Maine, in hopes of keeping the area's fly-fishing traditions alive; Chase 
Morrill and his team pull out all the stops to fix a myriad of issues in just 11 weeks.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY WS M

Mama Drama 

Margaret hosts a Mother's Day drag brunch, but spars with her mother; Jackie plans a trip to the Hamptons hoping 
for a reconciliation between Margaret and Teresa; Jennifer tries to convince her mother to accept her brother's 
sexuality.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Tue Feb 9, 2021

01:00 ESCAPE TO THE FARM WITH KATE 
HUMBLE WS PG

Kate and Tim gather the sheep for shearing in the summer, but find the price of wool is falling fast. Kate visits a 
nearby honey farm, where she helps the owner remove a nest of bees from a family's home.

Cons.Advice: Themes

02:00 BUILDING OFF THE GRID Repeat WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Vail Log Cabin Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Los Cabos 

A couple with a multimillion-dollar budget wants the best Los Cabos has to offer for their new Mexican vacation 
home; she pictures a private place to enjoy with their two kids, while he pushes for a rental-friendly property.

03:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Canada & Alaska #3 

This week on Getaway we wind up our Alaskan adventure as we visit Fairbanks and then up to the Arctic Circle and 
the tiny town of Bettles. Then it's time to head into Canada and the spectacular wilderness of the Yukon.  

04:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Hook, Line and Sinker 

A couple buys a dilapidated cabin in Phillips, Maine, in hopes of keeping the area's fly-fishing traditions alive; Chase 
Morrill and his team pull out all the stops to fix a myriad of issues in just 11 weeks.

05:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Future North Carolina Farmers 

Despite having no farming experience this Asheville NC family of four is moving to the farm. They're ready to crack 
open the books to learn about crops cows and planting to make their dream come true.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Sisters Know Best in Chicago 

A Chicago buyer looks for a sleek bachelorette pad in the heart of the city; her sisters think she should prioritize an 
outdoor space with a view and a second bedroom for visitors, but she focuses more on an affordable, move-in-ready 
place.
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Wed Feb 10, 2021

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Los Cabos 

A couple with a multimillion-dollar budget wants the best Los Cabos has to offer for their new Mexican vacation 
home; she pictures a private place to enjoy with their two kids, while he pushes for a rental-friendly property.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

First Condo in Chicago 

A Chicago couple buys their first condo ten years after the wedding.

07:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

The Garden Gurus is back for another series with the rescue of a garden destroyed by council. The Gurus restore it 
and share tips to meeting council regulations. We also features stories on the Victorian State Rose Garden.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scotty questions whether any team will actually finish their guest bedroom and ensuite this week. The pressure is 
well and truly on. Up for grabs is a game changing safe.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Los Cabos 

A couple with a multimillion-dollar budget wants the best Los Cabos has to offer for their new Mexican vacation 
home; she pictures a private place to enjoy with their two kids, while he pushes for a rental-friendly property.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

First Condo in Chicago 

A Chicago couple buys their first condo ten years after the wedding.

11:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Hook, Line and Sinker 

A couple buys a dilapidated cabin in Phillips, Maine, in hopes of keeping the area's fly-fishing traditions alive; Chase 
Morrill and his team pull out all the stops to fix a myriad of issues in just 11 weeks.

12:00 BUILDING OFF THE GRID Repeat WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Vail Log Cabin Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour
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Wed Feb 10, 2021

13:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Future North Carolina Farmers 

Despite having no farming experience this Asheville NC family of four is moving to the farm. They're ready to crack 
open the books to learn about crops cows and planting to make their dream come true.

13:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Canada & Alaska #3 

This week on Getaway we wind up our Alaskan adventure as we visit Fairbanks and then up to the Arctic Circle and 
the tiny town of Bettles. Then it's time to head into Canada and the spectacular wilderness of the Yukon.  

14:00 ESCAPE TO THE FARM WITH KATE 
HUMBLE Repeat WS PG

Kate and Tim gather the sheep for shearing in the summer, but find the price of wool is falling fast. Kate visits a 
nearby honey farm, where she helps the owner remove a nest of bees from a family's home.

Cons.Advice: Themes

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Tears are shed as our couples realise just how hard Block life is. Has Scotty set an unrealistic challenge? Will Neale 
Whitaker, Darren Palmer and Shaynna Blaze have any finished rooms to judge?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Greener Carolina Pastures 

A couple are tired of living in their small Greenville South, Carolina bungalow and are ready to look for a spacious 
farmhouse away from the city. They would like a house with good bones, the right outbuildings and farming potential.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Upsizing to a Bigger Home in Ohio 

A Columbus, Ohio couple hopes to upsize from their small home, but coming to an agreement on the style and 
number of projects they can handle will be difficult.

17:00 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU: MAKE DO AND 
MEND Captioned Repeat WS G

Dick and Angel meet Natalie and Pete who are keen for some compact camping ideas. Dick constructs a portable 
solar shower that doubles as a kitchen sink; builds a rocket stove for outdoor cooking and Angel creates tyre chairs 
with a rustic rope finish.
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Wed Feb 10, 2021

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bali 

A Los Angeles woman leaves her old life behind to start anew as a travel writer in Bali; she leans on her dad to point 
her in the right direction, but her strong will may stand in the way of dad's safe and solid advice.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Headin' to Nashville, Tennessee 

A young married couple moves from Santa Barbara, Calif., to Nashville, Tenn., and gets excited to be back in the 
South and closer to family.

19:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Victory Lap 

Mark Bowe returns to the finished homes of some of his favourite "Barnwood Builders" jobs; after months of work, 
the 100 Cabin, Rose's Cabin, the Boy Scout cabin, and others are living new lives as modern homes.

20:30 GOOD BONES WS PG

Tad's Tiny Home 

Mina and Karen look to turn an old garage on one of their rental properties into a tiny home for Mina's brother, Tad. 
With foundation issues and a mysterious broken pipe, this tiny home has massive issues that must be resolved 
before Tad can move in.

21:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Hunting for a Home Base in Cape Charles 

Beachfront property dreams can come true even on the tightest budget. We show home seekers how to find 
sanctuary in the sand without breaking the bank. Each week we prove that you don't need millions to live on the 
water.

22:30 HOW CLOSE CAN I BEACH? Repeat WS G

Kure Beach 

A couple of Durham, N.C., medical professionals and their three kids decide they want to turn beach vacations into 
beach living.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bali 

A Los Angeles woman leaves her old life behind to start anew as a travel writer in Bali; she leans on her dad to point 
her in the right direction, but her strong will may stand in the way of dad's safe and solid advice.
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Wed Feb 10, 2021

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Headin' to Nashville, Tennessee 

A young married couple moves from Santa Barbara, Calif., to Nashville, Tenn., and gets excited to be back in the 
South and closer to family.

01:00 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING NY Repeat WS M

It Takes A (East) Village 

Fredrik begins questioning the effects of gentrification as he sells his $225 million development in the East Village; 
Ryan starts to doubt his sales strategy; Steve's co-lister tests his patience, nerves and even his bicycling skills.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

02:00 GOOD BONES WS PG

Tad's Tiny Home 

Mina and Karen look to turn an old garage on one of their rental properties into a tiny home for Mina's brother, Tad. 
With foundation issues and a mysterious broken pipe, this tiny home has massive issues that must be resolved 
before Tad can move in.

03:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Hunting for a Home Base in Cape Charles 

Beachfront property dreams can come true even on the tightest budget. We show home seekers how to find 
sanctuary in the sand without breaking the bank. Each week we prove that you don't need millions to live on the 
water.

03:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Cheese Heads to Fort Myers Beach Heads 

A couple from Wisconsin searches for a beachside paradise in Fort Myers Beach, Fla.

04:00 HOW CLOSE CAN I BEACH? Repeat WS G

Kure Beach 

A couple of Durham, N.C., medical professionals and their three kids decide they want to turn beach vacations into 
beach living.

04:30 HOW CLOSE CAN I BEACH? Repeat WS G

Destin Fl 

A fun-loving couple is ready to fulfil a late uncle's dream of living in Destin, Fla.; they decide to pack up their large 
family of six and search for the perfect home as close to the beach as possible.

05:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Greener Carolina Pastures 

A couple are tired of living in their small Greenville South, Carolina bungalow and are ready to look for a spacious 
farmhouse away from the city. They would like a house with good bones, the right outbuildings and farming potential.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Upsizing to a Bigger Home in Ohio 

A Columbus, Ohio couple hopes to upsize from their small home, but coming to an agreement on the style and 
number of projects they can handle will be difficult.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 31 January 2021. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 31 of 56

Sydney Program Guide



PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 31 January 2021. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 32 of 56

Sydney Program Guide



Thu Feb 11, 2021

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bali 

A Los Angeles woman leaves her old life behind to start anew as a travel writer in Bali; she leans on her dad to point 
her in the right direction, but her strong will may stand in the way of dad's safe and solid advice.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Headin' to Nashville, Tennessee 

A young married couple moves from Santa Barbara, Calif., to Nashville, Tenn., and gets excited to be back in the 
South and closer to family.

07:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Tad's Tiny Home 

Mina and Karen look to turn an old garage on one of their rental properties into a tiny home for Mina's brother, Tad. 
With foundation issues and a mysterious broken pipe, this tiny home has massive issues that must be resolved 
before Tad can move in.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

The team go to the rescue of a Facebook friend, Trev shows a cost effective straw bale veggie garden project and 
we showcase another of Irelands beautiful gardens. A lucky viewer will win a trip for two to Ireland to experience its 
incredible beauty.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Tears are shed as our couples realise just how hard Block life is. Has Scotty set an unrealistic challenge? Will Neale 
Whitaker, Darren Palmer and Shaynna Blaze have any finished rooms to judge?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bali 

A Los Angeles woman leaves her old life behind to start anew as a travel writer in Bali; she leans on her dad to point 
her in the right direction, but her strong will may stand in the way of dad's safe and solid advice.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Headin' to Nashville, Tennessee 

A young married couple moves from Santa Barbara, Calif., to Nashville, Tenn., and gets excited to be back in the 
South and closer to family.

11:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Southern Italianate Charm 

Ben and Erin Napier get the opportunity to find and restore a home for some long time friends. They're hoping to find 
a historical house with a porch and cosy charm.
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Thu Feb 11, 2021

12:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Victory Lap 

Mark Bowe returns to the finished homes of some of his favourite "Barnwood Builders" jobs; after months of work, 
the 100 Cabin, Rose's Cabin, the Boy Scout cabin, and others are living new lives as modern homes.

13:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

14:00 HOW CLOSE CAN I BEACH? Repeat WS G

Kure Beach 

A couple of Durham, N.C., medical professionals and their three kids decide they want to turn beach vacations into 
beach living.

14:30 HOW CLOSE CAN I BEACH? Repeat WS G

Destin Fl 

A fun-loving couple is ready to fulfil a late uncle's dream of living in Destin, Fla.; they decide to pack up their large 
family of six and search for the perfect home as close to the beach as possible.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

The winner of the guest bedroom is revealed and the contents of that game changing safe is unveiled. One 
contestant's arrogance irritates The Blockinator causing Scotty to come in with guns blazing. 

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:00 DESERT FLIPPERS Repeat WS G

From Pit To Postcode 

Lindsey and Eric take on the challenge of reviving a mid-century modern home that was abandoned mid-renovation.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Rockin' Out Texas Style 

Married musicians look for a home in Ft. Worth, Texas; he wants a single-story pad that would be perfect for both 
them and his rock 'n' roll band, but she wants an elegant two-story home where she can practice classical piano and 
have photo shoots.

17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Hunting for a Home Base in Cape Charles 

Beachfront property dreams can come true even on the tightest budget. We show home seekers how to find 
sanctuary in the sand without breaking the bank. Each week we prove that you don't need millions to live on the 
water.

17:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Cheese Heads to Fort Myers Beach Heads 

A couple from Wisconsin searches for a beachside paradise in Fort Myers Beach, Fla.
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Thu Feb 11, 2021

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Starry Eyed in St. Martin 

Successful New York City entrepreneurs feel the draw to return to Saint Martin in the French West Indies; in order to 
make this move work, their new place will have to double as both a dream home and a working bed and breakfast.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Yucatan Peninsula 

A woman tired of the daily grind in California decides to use her savings to buy a home with rental potential on 
Mexico's Yucatan Peninsula; she wants colonial architecture and proximity to attractions for future guests, but has 
budget constraints.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Vintage House Wanted in Northern California 

A real estate broker in Chico, Calif. is looking for a vintage house; she's willing to take on a renovation to get the 
vintage look she wants, but her friend thinks she's doesn't have time for a major project.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Vacation Home in the U.S. Virgin Islands 

Jeff and Tamara honeymooned in St. Croix and think it would be a perfect spot to get away from the gray Ohio 
winters for vacation.

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Historic Home for a New Family 

Chip and Joanna take on a historical project for Courtney and Joey Scrivano, who are ready to upgrade from their 
modest loft to a house where they can raise their new baby; the 1927 Tudor home is outdated and lacks a true 
master suite.

21:30 FIXER TO FABULOUS WS G

From Craftsman to Creole Cottage 

An Arkansas couple wants to transform their classic Craftsman into a New Orleans-inspired Creole cottage. Dave 
and Jenny remodel each room with unique touches like antique doors, an airy front porch and homemade gas 
lanterns.

22:30 RAISING HOUSE WS PG

Newtown 

Renee and Rob Kinne recently became empty nesters and own 11 acres of land in Newtown, CT, where they want 
to build their dream home. The house will have a massive barn and other aesthetics of a picture perfect country 
home.

23:30 VANDERPUMP RULES WS M

Reunion Part 2 

Lisa Vanderpump balances her motherly instinct with her shrewd business sense to maintain control over the 
restaurant's wild group of employees who are working at the eatery while pursuing their dreams.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

00:30 SOUTHERN CHARM WS M

Exes on the Half Shell 

Naomie prepares to open her family's new restaurant, and finally comes to terms with the fact that she isn't over 
Craig; Patricia and Craig have a heart-to-heart; Cameran tries an old-fashioned trick to get baby Palmer to make an 
appearance.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Adult Themes
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Thu Feb 11, 2021

01:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Historic Home for a New Family 

Chip and Joanna take on a historical project for Courtney and Joey Scrivano, who are ready to upgrade from their 
modest loft to a house where they can raise their new baby; the 1927 Tudor home is outdated and lacks a true 
master suite.

02:30 FIXER TO FABULOUS WS G

From Craftsman to Creole Cottage 

An Arkansas couple wants to transform their classic Craftsman into a New Orleans-inspired Creole cottage. Dave 
and Jenny remodel each room with unique touches like antique doors, an airy front porch and homemade gas 
lanterns.

03:30 RAISING HOUSE WS PG

Newtown 

Renee and Rob Kinne recently became empty nesters and own 11 acres of land in Newtown, CT, where they want 
to build their dream home. The house will have a massive barn and other aesthetics of a picture perfect country 
home.

04:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Vacation Home in the U.S. Virgin Islands 

Jeff and Tamara honeymooned in St. Croix and think it would be a perfect spot to get away from the gray Ohio 
winters for vacation.

05:00 DESERT FLIPPERS Repeat WS G

From Pit To Postcode 

Lindsey and Eric take on the challenge of reviving a mid-century modern home that was abandoned mid-renovation.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Rockin' Out Texas Style 

Married musicians look for a home in Ft. Worth, Texas; he wants a single-story pad that would be perfect for both 
them and his rock 'n' roll band, but she wants an elegant two-story home where she can practice classical piano and 
have photo shoots.
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Fri Feb 12, 2021

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Yucatan Peninsula 

A woman tired of the daily grind in California decides to use her savings to buy a home with rental potential on 
Mexico's Yucatan Peninsula; she wants colonial architecture and proximity to attractions for future guests, but has 
budget constraints.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Vintage House Wanted in Northern California 

A real estate broker in Chico, Calif. is looking for a vintage house; she's willing to take on a renovation to get the 
vintage look she wants, but her friend thinks she's doesn't have time for a major project.

07:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Victory Lap 

Mark Bowe returns to the finished homes of some of his favourite "Barnwood Builders" jobs; after months of work, 
the 100 Cabin, Rose's Cabin, the Boy Scout cabin, and others are living new lives as modern homes.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Garden Guru Nigel Ruck explores one of Sydney's beautiful inner city gardens; Trevor shows us how to construct a 
hay bale garden and Melissa King looks at autumn's late harvesting vegetables.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

The winner of the guest bedroom is revealed and the contents of that game changing safe is unveiled. One 
contestant's arrogance irritates The Blockinator causing Scotty to come in with guns blazing. 

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Starry Eyed in St. Martin 

Successful New York City entrepreneurs feel the draw to return to Saint Martin in the French West Indies; in order to 
make this move work, their new place will have to double as both a dream home and a working bed and breakfast.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Yucatan Peninsula 

A woman tired of the daily grind in California decides to use her savings to buy a home with rental potential on 
Mexico's Yucatan Peninsula; she wants colonial architecture and proximity to attractions for future guests, but has 
budget constraints.

10:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

From sprawling acreages in the Tasmanian hinterland and multi million dollar QLD beach homes to heritage farm 
houses in rural WA, the crew has searched far and wide to bring you the best designs Australia has to offer.

11:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Historic Home for a New Family 

Chip and Joanna take on a historical project for Courtney and Joey Scrivano, who are ready to upgrade from their 
modest loft to a house where they can raise their new baby; the 1927 Tudor home is outdated and lacks a true 
master suite.

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Vacation Home in the U.S. Virgin Islands 

Jeff and Tamara honeymooned in St. Croix and think it would be a perfect spot to get away from the gray Ohio 
winters for vacation.
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13:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Second Home in Belize 

A busy woman looks for retreat in Belize.

13:30 FIXER TO FABULOUS Repeat WS G

From Craftsman to Creole Cottage 

An Arkansas couple wants to transform their classic Craftsman into a New Orleans-inspired Creole cottage. Dave 
and Jenny remodel each room with unique touches like antique doors, an airy front porch and homemade gas 
lanterns.

14:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Ensuite Bathroom Reveal 

There are trade troubles, cracked tiles and tears as the couples race to finish their ensuites. With 24 hours to go will 
everyone finish? Who will impress the judges and win the $10,000 cash?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:00 DESERT FLIPPERS Repeat WS G

A Prickly Situation 

Lindsey and Eric buy a property lacking in both function and form, so to get top dollar, the flippers set out to rework 
the home's funky floor plan.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Victorian vs. Modern in Pittsburgh 

Newlyweds debate between new and old during their Pittsburgh house hunt; she wants a storybook Victorian with 
charm and a library, but he's more interested in a new build with an industrial vibe and an open concept.

17:00 RAISING HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Newtown 

Renee and Rob Kinne recently became empty nesters and own 11 acres of land in Newtown, CT, where they want 
to build their dream home. The house will have a massive barn and other aesthetics of a picture perfect country 
home.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Utrecht 

A Dutch expatriate has always wanted her husband and kids to share the same experiences that filled her 
childhood, and after years of planning, they're finally ready to purchase in Utrecht.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Jerry and Emily Move From Florida to Chattanooga 

Jerry and Emily are moving to Chattanooga, Tenn., but they don't agree on how much to spend.

19:30 CITY VS BURBS WS G

Home seekers weigh the benefits of both the busy city and wide-open suburbs as they decide which lifestyle is 
better suited for them.

20:30 INSTANT DREAM HOUSE WS G

Vineyard Vistas 

Vineyard owners utilize prefab modules to compliment their 50-acre plot in Virginia's wine country.

21:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

The Shores of Lake Champlain 

A family of five from South Colonie, NY, searches for a family retreat along the shores of Lake Champlain; over the 
past decade, they've enjoyed spending time along the shores there and feel it's time for the family to start a new 
adventure.

22:30 POOL KINGS WS G

It's About Time 

A family is finally ready to make their backyard vision into a reality; the Pool Kings design an elegant and 
sophisticated pool for this eager bunch, but some obstacles along the way cause them to go back to the drawing 
board.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

00:00 BELOW DECK MEDITERRANEAN WS M

What Eze The Problem? 

Hannah and Joao have a miscommunication over a guest excursion and Anastasia is forced to prepare foods that 
go against her vegan lifestyle for charter guest, the "Queen of Versailles". Meanwhile, June continues to struggle to 
impress Hannah.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:00 BELOW DECK WS M

Check Yourself! 

Adrian is confused by Laura's flirtatious advances; Rhylee gets fired up when Ross tells Tyler he'd be doing him a 
favor by hooking up with her; the crew suspects a guest of being a mobster; Laura and Kate have a screaming 
match during dinner.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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02:00 INSTANT DREAM HOUSE WS G

Vineyard Vistas 

Vineyard owners utilize prefab modules to compliment their 50-acre plot in Virginia's wine country.

02:30 INSTANT DREAM HOUSE WS G

I'll Build it Myself 

A couple fires their contractor and takes over the construction of a custom log cabin kit.

03:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

The Shores of Lake Champlain 

A family of five from South Colonie, NY, searches for a family retreat along the shores of Lake Champlain; over the 
past decade, they've enjoyed spending time along the shores there and feel it's time for the family to start a new 
adventure.

03:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

A New Life on Lake Lanier in Georgia 

A couple living in Atlanta, Georgia, loves visiting Lake Lanier, and while he grew up around the water, she wasn't 
sold on lake living until they vacationed there together; they are now ready to buy their dream home and move to the 
lake full-time.

04:00 POOL KINGS WS G

It's About Time 

A family is finally ready to make their backyard vision into a reality; the Pool Kings design an elegant and 
sophisticated pool for this eager bunch, but some obstacles along the way cause them to go back to the drawing 
board.

04:30 POOL KINGS WS G

Slidin' Into Home 

After moving back to North Carolina, a Texas family wants to add a pool to their 70-acre property; the Pool Kings 
design a pool packed with fun features including a custom slide, a waterfall and a massive outdoor kitchen.

05:00 DESERT FLIPPERS Repeat WS G

A Prickly Situation 

Lindsey and Eric buy a property lacking in both function and form, so to get top dollar, the flippers set out to rework 
the home's funky floor plan.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Victorian vs. Modern in Pittsburgh 

Newlyweds debate between new and old during their Pittsburgh house hunt; she wants a storybook Victorian with 
charm and a library, but he's more interested in a new build with an industrial vibe and an open concept.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Utrecht 

A Dutch expatriate has always wanted her husband and kids to share the same experiences that filled her 
childhood, and after years of planning, they're finally ready to purchase in Utrecht.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Jerry and Emily Move From Florida to Chattanooga 

Jerry and Emily are moving to Chattanooga, Tenn., but they don't agree on how much to spend.

07:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Home In The Heart Of Waco 

Cody and Katie Messerall are raising a young family and are ready to move back to the home of their alma mater in 
Waco Texas. With a total budget of $185,000 they are hoping to find a house with 3-4 bedrooms and a large 
backyard.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Ensuite Bathroom Reveal 

There are trade troubles, cracked tiles and tears as the couples race to finish their ensuites. With 24 hours to go will 
everyone finish? Who will impress the judges and win the $10,000 cash?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:30 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Southern Italianate Charm 

Ben and Erin Napier get the opportunity to find and restore a home for some long time friends. They're hoping to find 
a historical house with a porch and cosy charm.

10:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Victory Lap 

Mark Bowe returns to the finished homes of some of his favourite "Barnwood Builders" jobs; after months of work, 
the 100 Cabin, Rose's Cabin, the Boy Scout cabin, and others are living new lives as modern homes.

11:30 DESERT FLIPPERS Repeat WS G

A Prickly Situation 

Lindsey and Eric buy a property lacking in both function and form, so to get top dollar, the flippers set out to rework 
the home's funky floor plan.

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Victorian vs. Modern in Pittsburgh 

Newlyweds debate between new and old during their Pittsburgh house hunt; she wants a storybook Victorian with 
charm and a library, but he's more interested in a new build with an industrial vibe and an open concept.

12:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Canada & Alaska #3 

This week on Getaway we wind up our Alaskan adventure as we visit Fairbanks and then up to the Arctic Circle and 
the tiny town of Bettles. Then it's time to head into Canada and the spectacular wilderness of the Yukon.  
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13:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

13:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

High-End Timber Frame Kitchen in Brevard, NC 

The crew members build a timber-frame kitchen that will be the centrepiece of a high-end mountain retreat in 
Brevard, N.C.; later, Mark and the guys visit some of the architect's other spectacular log homes.

14:30 INSTANT DREAM HOUSE Repeat WS G

Vineyard Vistas 

Vineyard owners utilize prefab modules to compliment their 50-acre plot in Virginia's wine country.

15:00 INSTANT DREAM HOUSE Repeat WS G

I'll Build it Myself 

A couple fires their contractor and takes over the construction of a custom log cabin kit.

15:30 POOL KINGS Repeat WS G

It's About Time 

A family is finally ready to make their backyard vision into a reality; the Pool Kings design an elegant and 
sophisticated pool for this eager bunch, but some obstacles along the way cause them to go back to the drawing 
board.

16:00 POOL KINGS Repeat WS G

Slidin' Into Home 

After moving back to North Carolina, a Texas family wants to add a pool to their 70-acre property; the Pool Kings 
design a pool packed with fun features including a custom slide, a waterfall and a massive outdoor kitchen.

16:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Shores of Lake Champlain 

A family of five from South Colonie, NY, searches for a family retreat along the shores of Lake Champlain; over the 
past decade, they've enjoyed spending time along the shores there and feel it's time for the family to start a new 
adventure.

17:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

A New Life on Lake Lanier in Georgia 

A couple living in Atlanta, Georgia, loves visiting Lake Lanier, and while he grew up around the water, she wasn't 
sold on lake living until they vacationed there together; they are now ready to buy their dream home and move to the 
lake full-time.

17:30 CITY VS BURBS Repeat WS G

Home seekers weigh the benefits of both the busy city and wide-open suburbs as they decide which lifestyle is 
better suited for them.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 31 January 2021. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 51 of 56

Sydney Program Guide



PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 31 January 2021. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 52 of 56

Sydney Program Guide



Sat Feb 13, 2021

18:00 CITY VS BURBS Repeat WS G

Home seekers weigh the benefits of both the busy city and wide-open suburbs as they decide which lifestyle is 
better suited for them.

18:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Little House vs. Beach Build 

The Snow Sisters create a stunning space for a buyer who needs specific accommodations, while Gary and Jerry 
bring both Florida and Texas flair to their build.

19:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned WS G

From sprawling acreages in the Tasmanian hinterland and multi million dollar QLD beach homes to heritage farm 
houses in rural WA, the crew has searched far and wide to bring you the best designs Australia has to offer.

20:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Her Own Place in Winston-Salem 

A first-time buyer enlists the help of her parents to find a new home in Winston-Salem, N.C.; she wants something 
with character and charm, but they would like her to find something more practical.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

New Possibilities in Krakow 

A couple is trading their career-oriented lives in Nevada for culture-filled city lives in Krakow, Poland; they want to 
live as close to the city's Old Town as possible, but finding a parking space for their car proves tricky.

22:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

By Land or By Cell 

A Denver couple wants to leave city life behind and get back to the land; while they're eager to find a top-to-bottom 
renovation, they don't want to get in over their heads; problems begin to arise after renovation.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Her Own Place in Winston-Salem 

A first-time buyer enlists the help of her parents to find a new home in Winston-Salem, N.C.; she wants something 
with character and charm, but they would like her to find something more practical.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF POTOMAC WS M

Sex, Lies And Butter Knives 

Monique has an underwater photo shoot to commemorate her pregnancy; Karen shows off her sexy dance moves 
with Ray; Candiace hosts a dinner party; Ashley and Candiace get into a heated argument, causing a serious 
meltdown.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

We follow home seekers across the country as they search for their perfect house. They'll weigh the pros and cons 
of three different properties before deciding which one is meant for them. 

01:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

New Possibilities in Krakow 

A couple is trading their career-oriented lives in Nevada for culture-filled city lives in Krakow, Poland; they want to 
live as close to the city's Old Town as possible, but finding a parking space for their car proves tricky.
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02:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Hipsters in Warsaw, Poland 

A young couple leaves their peaceful life in Charlotte, N.C., for the vibrant city of Warsaw, Poland; they want to be 
close to his siblings and develop interests in film and photography, so they search for a home close to the city centre 
and nature.

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Utrecht 

A Dutch expatriate has always wanted her husband and kids to share the same experiences that filled her 
childhood, and after years of planning, they're finally ready to purchase in Utrecht.

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

By Land or By Cell 

A Denver couple wants to leave city life behind and get back to the land; while they're eager to find a top-to-bottom 
renovation, they don't want to get in over their heads; problems begin to arise after renovation.

04:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF POTOMAC WS M

Sex, Lies And Butter Knives 

Monique has an underwater photo shoot to commemorate her pregnancy; Karen shows off her sexy dance moves 
with Ray; Candiace hosts a dinner party; Ashley and Candiace get into a heated argument, causing a serious 
meltdown.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

05:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Little House vs. Beach Build 

The Snow Sisters create a stunning space for a buyer who needs specific accommodations, while Gary and Jerry 
bring both Florida and Texas flair to their build.
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